
 

 

Dear School of Business Faculty and Students,  

 

Beta Gamma Sigma will be providing hot Thanksgiving meals to those affected by 

Hurricane Sandy. We are asking that every business student donate $1 in order to 

fund this meal. We will be starting collections on Monday, November 12 and end on 

Friday, November 16. All funds collected from students, faculty, and The School of 

Business will be given to Sodexo, who has partnered with us to prepare all meals on 

Tuesday, November 20th.  

 

We are kindly asking for your help in the collection process. We are asking that you 

announce our service project in each class, ask your students if they would like to donate, 

and pass this envelope around 

Some students may not be prepared to donate in their first class of the week. Therefore, 

we are asking you to repeat the appeal during your second class of the week. 

 

We'd like to thank you in advance for all of your help and support! If you have any 

questions or concerns, feel free to contact Mrs. Karlowitsch at X2567. Mrs. Patty 

Karlowitsch will have extra collection envelopes in BB 114 if ANYONE would like to 

donate outside of class. 

 

Sincerely,  

Beta Gamma Sigma 

Help us give hot Thanksgiving meals  

to Hurricane Sandy victims 


